
             

             

   

 

 

    

 

  

 

 

 

        February 20, 2020 

 

Dear Ms. Sassower: 

 

Your recent request for further records regarding the independent public accounting firm for the 

annual audit of the internal controls of the Senate and Assembly was received in this office on 

March 7, 2017. 

 

The records which were provided in response to your previously referenced request from 

November 20, 2016 were from 2013 because the contract between the independent public 

accounting firm Toski & Co. CPAs, PC and the New York State Assembly was for 2013 – 2016. 

The Assembly exercised their three year option to renew in April 2016 for the years 2016 – 

2019.  

 

Please find enclosed the following records which should be responsive to your request:  
1. Supplement to Agreement between the Assembly of the State of New York and Tosky & Co. 

2. New York State Assembly Internal Control Report July 1, 2016 through September 30, 2016 

 

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know.  

 

        Sincerely, 

        Robin L. Marilla 

Public Information Office 
Robin Marilla 

Records Access Officer 
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